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Comments: RE: Forest Service violations of the Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act of 1971, the National
Environment Protection Act (NEPA) and the Administrative Procedures Act (APA) and prevent the Forest
Service from rounding up and removing horses.

Dear All,
The Forest Service cannot remove any wild horses until they are proven "excess" by the law. To do this,
monitoring studies must be created fairly to determine who, if anyone, is causing damage to the habitat. Please

follow the law.

Managing by setting AML (appropriate management level) is illegal and not in compliance with the definition of
"excess". The Forest Service cannot set arbitrary numbers of horses in the territory.

We do not support giving birth control (PZP) but request the law be followed by supporting the phrase in the law,
management should be "minimal feasible management." PZP is an endocrine disrupter and causes permanent
sterility within four years and not seven as stated by the drug producers. It is intrusive management which is not
in compliance with the law.

Wild horses have a "right" to their territory whereas livestock have only a "privilege."

Thank You.



